
 
 

 
 

 July 10, 2025 
 

 
The Louisiana Developmental Disabilities Council is happy to share its 2024 Annual Report! 
 
Each year, the Council puts together a report that talks about all the work we did during the past year. 
This work helps make changes to laws, rules, and services in Louisiana that affect people with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities. 
 
In this year’s report, you will read about many of the activities we supported to make sure that people 
with developmental disabilities can make their own choices, be as independent as possible, work or 
volunteer, and be part of their communities, just like everyone else. That means families and individuals 
are at the center of planning and decision-making, and the services they get are built around what they 
really need. 
 
We are proud of what we have done this year, and we hope you take a look at the report to learn more! 

 
Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 

 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
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